December Meeting 2021
There were no minutes taken at the December 2nd meeting. There were 9 members and 9 auxiliary members present. They enjoyed chicken and ham with many desserts. The Adj. handed out the Nov. 2nd minutes and that was the business for December 2nd. We will not have a January meeting. Next meeting is February 1, 2022.
